
The State University of New York (SUNY)  
Voluntary Savings Plan Notice

Salary Deferral Quiet Notice
SUNY is implementing a new retirement enrollment and management system on February 25, 2013. 
In support of this implementation, there will be a temporary period (a quiet period) during which you 
will not be able to make salary deferral transactions including starting, stopping or changing your 
deferral elections. Also please note that effective February 25, 2013, all account transactions must 
be made online via the new system. Paper forms can no longer be processed.

Quiet Period 
Begins: 4 p.m. on February 8, 2013 
Ends: 8 a.m. on February 25, 2013
If you have additional questions, please call your Voluntary Savings Plan investment provider.  
Below is the contact information for each provider: 

TIAA-CREF 866 662-7945

ING 800 677-4636

Fidelity	 800 343-0860

MetLife 800 560-5001

VALIC 800 448-2542

Attention SUNY Employees at: 

WW Columbia-Greene  
Community College

WW Finger Lakes  
Community College

WW Fulton Montgomery 
Community College

WW Monroe Community College

WW Tompkins Cortland 
Community College

Learn.  
Connect.  
Benefit.


